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I was born and raised here in Maine, i take pride in our state and the current respect 
for our constitutional second amendment rights. I see no logical reason for this bill or 
any of the other politically fueled restrictions on our current second amendment rights
and freedom here in the State of Maine.The policies and laws in place are already 
more than sufficient and our states violent crime rates involving firearms should be 
more than enough proof of that. So i object to this legislation and implore you to 
please do the same!


